
 

MEMORANDUM 

CC-23-199 

 
Resolution 23-083, A Resolution of the City Council of Homer, Alaska Providing Comments on 

the Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities 2024-2027 Statewide 
Transportation Improvement Program. Aderhold. 

 
Item Type: Action Memorandum 

Prepared For: Mayor and Homer City Council 

Date: 8/28/23 

From: Council Member Aderhold 

  

 
 
Resolution 23-83 provides City comments to the Alaska Department of Transportation and Public 
Facilities (DOT) on a range of projects. One additional comment is to request DOT work with the 
City when DOT signs will be replaced as part of the Sterling Highway Milepost 169-175 Pavement 
Preservation Project and Pedestrian Safety Upgrades. The City adopted a Wayfinding Plan in 
2022 that includes recommendations on DOT signage, and when these signs are replaced it 
would be timely for them to work with the City’s long range plan. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: Amend Resolution 23-83 by adding an additional bullet point at the bottom 
of page 3 of 7 of the resolution, under Sterling Highway Milepost 169-175 Pavement Preservation 
Project and Pedestrian Safety Upgrades: 
 

• Include City of Homer Wayfinding recommendations in signage replacement. The City 
adopted a Wayfinding plan in 2022. This plan includes several changes to DOT signage to 
better assist the traveling public in finding their way around the community. The City 
requests DOT assistance in installing vehicle signage in accordance with the attached 
plan. 

 
 
 
Adopt Resolution 23-083 


